
Assalamu Alaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuhu,

It is with great pleasure and excitement that I unveil the theme for IQRA Bilingual Academy's 2023- 2024 school year:

"Stepping Out on Faith, In Service of Allah's Ummah."

This theme embodies the essence of our mission and reflects the core values we hold dear. At IQRA Bilingual Academy, we

believe that education goes beyond the acquisition of knowledge. It is about nurturing individuals who are not only
academically proficient but also deeply rooted in their faith and committed to serving Allah's Ummah—the global Muslim
community.

"Stepping Out on Faith" encourages our students to have unwavering trust in Allah and to embark on their educational

journey with confidence and determination. It reminds us all that our faith is the guiding light in all that we do. By stepping out
of our comfort zones, challenging ourselves, and embracing new opportunities, we demonstrate our trust in Allah's plan for us.

"In Service of Allah's Ummah" emphasizes the importance of selflessness and the responsibility we have towards our fellow

Muslims. As members of this blessed Ummah, it is our duty to serve and uplift one another. Through acts of kindness,
compassion, and service, we aim to make a positive impact on the lives of others, both within our immediate community and
beyond.

Throughout the 2023-2024 school year, we will provide opportunities for our students to put this theme into action. Whether it

be engaging in community service projects, participating in charitable initiatives, or supporting global causes, we will empower
our students to make a difference. By doing so, we instill in them a sense of empathy, social responsibility, and a genuine desire
to serve Allah's Ummah.

Dear students, as you embark on this new academic year, remember that each step you take on your educational journey is an

opportunity to grow academically, spiritually, and as contributing members of our community. Have faith in yourselves and in
the power of education to transform not only your lives but also the lives of others. Parents, your unwavering support and
guidance are crucial in nurturing our students' faith and instilling in them a sense of service. Teachers, you play a vital role in
shaping the hearts and minds of our students. Your dedication, passion, and commitment to providing a nurturing and
academically enriching environment will ensure that our students are well prepared to step out on faith and serve Allah's
Ummah.

As the Director, my door is always open to listen to your feedback, suggestions, and concerns. Together, let us work hand in

hand to ensure that our school remains a beacon of knowledge and Islamic values, inspiring generations to come. May Allah

(SWT) bless this new academic year with abundance, love, and success for each one of us.

Jazakum Allah Khair (May Allah reward you with goodness)

Nieshaakema JAMES-SARR

Director


